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MACHC Letter 20/ 2010
20 October 2010
To:
MACHC Full Member States
Subject: Replacement of INT Chart Coordinator
Reference:  MACHC Letter 01/2010.
Dear Hydrographer,
1. Regarding MACHC Letter 01/2010, | would like to inform you that from now on Captain Carlos Alberto

Pégas Ferreira <pegas@chm.mar.mil.br> replaced Captain Carlos Albuquerque as the MACHC INT Chart Coordinator.

Yours sincerely,

LUIZ FERNANDO PALMER FONSECA
Vice Admiral (Brazil)
Brazilian Director of Hydrography and Navigation - MACHC Chair
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